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Problem / Opportunity Statement  

PJM’s Resource Tracker tool provides a single point for unit specific ownership information to be housed and confirmed. Over 

the last two years, PJM has recognized different enhancements to increase ease of use of the tool and provide more 

information in this single location. PJM will start a refresh project on Resource Tracker in 2021, which will refresh the user 

interface to reflect that of the other PJM Tools, add additional fields to provide contacts associated with that unit and enhance 

access through Account Manager. However, while reviewing preliminary requirements for this refresh project, it was 

determined that a Generation Owners are not required to confirm this information, only requested. It was also determined that 

an old term of Market Participant was still being used in Manual 14D, Section 5.3.7 instead of Generation Owner, as used 

elsewhere in the Manual to properly reflect the proper authority. 

As stated in the Operating Agreement, Section 11.3.1(a) Members are responsible for maintaining complete and accurate 

records. Conducting a required annual confirmation within Resource Tracker is one to way ensure these records remain 

complete and accurate. Over 95% of units are confirmed today, PJM is looking to codify current practice within Manual 14D, 

Section 5.3.7. Since the information being collected is associated with each specific unit, the Generation Owner, or a 

designated agent through a Declaration of Authority, is responsible for ensuring the confirmation is completed annually.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


